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K&S: IMPACT - COVID-19  
 CLIENT INFORMATION 

Following the Government of Kenya’s directives and guidelines, and 

other similar advisories, relating to the corona virus (COVID-19), and 

its far reaching devastating effect on human life across the globe, the 

partners of K&S have taken steps to put in place a plan to safeguard 

the health and wellbeing of our staff and all those who come in contact 

with us, as well as to ensure the continued excellent service to which 

our clients have become accustomed. 

Accordingly, with effect from 16:30 hours (EAT GMT +3) on Tuesday 

17th March 2020, arrangements have been made for our staff to work 

off-site to control the risk of exposure to or transmission of any infection.  

This will not affect our ability to connect with our clients and others, 

including conducting meetings on the phone and by e-mail.  Delays 

may occur as a result of technological challenges, but we will ensure 

that these remain at the very minimum.  Should you experience any 

difficulties, or wish to receive further information, kindly do not hesitate 

to reach out to your usual contact at K&S or through any of the following 

numbers: +254 20 2841000, +254 20 5145200 , +254 722 205782/3, 

+254 733 699012/3; and email addresses KS@kapstrat.com, 

KSLitigation@kapstrat.com and SWainaina@kapstrat.com.  

We shall continue to monitor the situation and update you as 

necessary.  In the meantime, we are grateful for your abiding support 

and trust that the position will stabilize soon. 

 

Dr. Fred Ojiambo, MBS, SC 
Senior Partner 

(FOjiambo@kapstrat.com)  

Ne umquam desperaveris! Never give up! 
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